
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
28 March 2022 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Fencing Club – Term 5 
 
Due to the success of the fencing club this term, we are pleased to offer this provision as an extra-
curricular club again next term. This is run by an external company, so places need to be booked 
and paid for in advance.    
 
These sessions will take place at the following times: 
 
Tonbridge:  Tuesday 7.30 - 8.30am (starting 26 April) 
Sevenoaks:  Thursday 7.30 - 8.30am (starting 28 April) 
 
The club normally takes place in the Sports Hall, however, while the summer exams take place, 
Fencing will take place in the Main Hall on each campus.  
 
If you would like your child to take part in these sessions, you need to book online via the following 
link:  
 
Tonbridge:  https://www.elitesabrecoaching.co.uk/school-201906wt  
Sevenoaks:  https://www.elitesabrecoaching.co.uk/school-201906ws 
 
Please check carefully to make sure you enroll your child on the right session for their campus. 
 
Please note, spaces are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. The course 
will run for 10 weeks, then there will be another opportunity to book for the following course in the 
autumn term. As per the guidance from the national governing body, it is recommended that 
participants have their own fencing glove. However, the company do have spares which they can 
lend out and then sanitise between each usage if needed.  
 
As this club is run by an external company, there is a charge if you would like your child to take part. 
If you need financial assistance, please contact financeenquiries@wealdgs.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs R Northcote  
Head of PE 
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